English:
Throughout the first half of the autumn term, KS3 Boulton will be looking at the legend of Robin Hood. After half-term we will be moving onto Science-Fiction.
Maths:
In maths we will be covering Number and Place Value, Addition and Subtraction, and Multiplication and Division. 
PSHE:
This term in PSHE we will be looking at keeping our environment clean and tidy.
Science:
Science this term will be split between myself and Miss Holland, and in my class we will be focusing on Biology. 
Humanities:
This term humanities will be Geography. We have started by looking at Africa, and will then move on to Fieldwork and Observational Skills, based around our school site. 
Art: 
This term in Art, we will be focusing on Illustrating the Jabberwocky. After half-term we will be moving onto quick clay figurative sketches.
Tech: 
This term in Tech we will be researching, designing and making our own Roman Purses. 
Computing:
This term in Computing, we will be covering Communication / Collaboration and Productivity.
